

Dear Denla British School students and teachers,

We are writing to thank you so much for your visit to our school. Every student at Beaumont Ruam Pattana really appreciated the joy you brought.

All the activities were brilliant. Science was so fun, and everyone thought the juggling with fire was exciting. We loved making the Van Gogh paintings in art. Music was really fun with keeping time and everyone joining in. Football was great and we enjoyed the competitions. Tug of War helped us learn teamwork and we laughed a lot.

We would also like to thank you for all the wonderful Christmas gifts you brought us. It was so lovely to have presents and we were all very happy, especially the little ones in primary and kindergarten. After you left, they played a lot with their toys until the end of the day and were really excited.

We hope to see you all in future as we had a lot of fun.

Thank you on behalf of all the students at Beaumont School,

Tadsaran (Dream) Nathayod (Nick)

(Leaders of the Student Council)